二〇一六年 二月 February 2016



東華三院馬錦燦紀念小學校舍重置奠基典禮

The Foundation-Stone Laying Ceremony of the Reprovisioning of

TWGHs Ma Kam Chan Memorial Primary School

名譽校監何超蕸主席(右四)、主禮嘉賓教育局局長吳克儉SBS太平紳士(右五)、董事局成員及眾嘉賓一同主持典禮。

Ms. Maisy HO (right 4), the Chairman cum Honorary Supervisor, the Guest of Honour, the Hon. NG Hak Kim, Eddie, SBS, JP (right 5), Secretary for Education, Board Members and guests officiated at the Ceremony.



「護生有時一從東華三院古蹟及檔案探索醫療與人文精神」研討會 Symposium of "Nurturing Life in Time – Exploring Medicine and Humanities through the Historical Sites and Archives of TWGHs"

何超蕸主席(前排左六)、己丑年主席暨檔案及歷史 文化委員會顧問李三元博士, BBS(前排左五)與嘉賓 及研討會參訪團合照

A group photo of Ms. Maisy HO (front row, left 6), the Chairman and Dr. LEE Sam Yuen, John, BBS (front row, left 5), Chairman 2009/2010 cum Advisor of the TWGHs Records and Heritage Committee, with guests and the delegation of the Symposium



東華三院黃笏南中學新校舍移交儀式-啟鑰禮

The Handover Ceremony of the New Campus of

TWGHs Wong Fut Nam College

名譽校監何超蕸主席(中)與東華三院黃笏南中學校監馬陳家歡副主席(左),從主禮嘉賓教育局首席教育主任(港島及九龍)蘇婉儀女士手中接過新校舍鑰匙,標誌着新校舍可正式使用。
The highlight of the Ceremony was the symbolic handover of the

The highlight of the Ceremony was the symbolic handover of the school key from Ms. SO Yuen Yi (right), Principal Education Officer (Hong Kong and Kowloon), Education Bureau, to Ms. Maisy HO (centre), the Chairman cum Honorary Supervisor, and Mrs. Katherine MA, Vice-Chairman cum Supervisor of TWGHs Wong Fut Nam College.



23/02

dunhill London呈獻:東華三院・香港哥爾夫球會・慈善高球賽

Presented by dunhill London:

2016

TWGHs Charity Golf Day at The Hong Kong Golf Club









活動獲得香港哥爾夫球會全力支持,並得到 dunhill London 擔任冠名贊助人,吸引百多位球 手踴躍參與。

Supported by The Hong Kong Golf Club and title sponsored by **dunhill London**, the Event attracted over 100 players.

新春團拜

Spring Gathering in the Year of the Monkey



2016





董事局成員、顧問局成員及歷屆董事局成員與各來賓拜 年,祝願猴年進步、萬事如意。

Board Members, Members of the Advisory Board and former Board Members wished all the guests a wonderful Year of the Monkey.





02



董事局成員、顧問及歷任主席和總理齊賀新歲。 Board Members, Members of the Advisory Board and former Board Members gathered to celebrate Chinese New Year.





